

Photo Contributed

Milligan College Women's Chorale will be in concert Saturday, April 9, at 7:30 p.m. in Walker Auditorium at Milligan College.

MC Women's Chorale to perform spring concert

The Milligan College Women's Chorale will present its annual spring concert on Saturday, April 9, at 7:30 p.m. in Walker Auditorium, located in the lower level of Seeger Memorial Chapel. The concert is free and open to the public.

The concert will showcase the beautiful sound of female voices through a variety of musical styles such as sacred, gospel, art songs, Latin and Broadway. Accompanists for the chorale are Hannah Olson and Erin Carder. Song selections will include instrumentalists Debbie Harbin, featured on the clarinet, and Katie Lindner, playing the flute.

The Women's Chorale was founded in 2007 and performs in local and out-of-state churches and venues throughout the year. It is directed by Anne B. Elliott,

assistant professor of the practice of music at Milligan.

Elliott has served on the Milligan faculty since 1999. She holds a bachelor of arts degree in piano performance from the University of South Carolina at Coastal Carolina as well as a master's degree in church music in piano/accompanying from Southern Baptist Theological Seminary in

Louisville, Ky. Elliott presently serves on the board of the Sonatina Festival event of Johnson City. She is a longstanding member and officer of the Appalachian Music Teachers Association and affiliate of the Tennessee Music Teachers Association, The National Federation of Music Clubs and Music Teachers National Association.